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We do not believe this fits the definition of allowed piggyback contracts and should be placed out
for open bidding.  We do not understand why the Proposal process has been abandoned and who
authorized such a process.
 
With no report to review, we cannot see the ordinance that allows a sole source contract to be
issued based on Use of the State of North Carolina, County of Mecklenburg Selection Process to
Provide Playground Equipment, Surfacing, Site Furnishings and Related Products and Services for
the contracting process for Playground Equipment, Surfacing, Site Furnishings, and Related
Products and Services.
 
Not clear are the number and the names of project sites affected.
 
Conflict of Interest Codes should be amended to reflect disclosure required.  Please supply names
and positions for all decision makers for this contract.
 
Joyce Dillard
P.O. Box 31377
Los Angeles, CA 90031


